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SUBJECT: Authorization to execute an agreement with Public Consulting Group to support LFUCG for the 
Ambulance Supplemental Payment Program (ASPP) 

Request 
Authorization to execute an agreement with Public Consulting Group for data reporting and audit support to 
participate in the Ambulance Supplemental Payment Program administered through the Commonwealth of 
Kentucky. 

Why are you requesting? 
The Ambulance Supplemental Payment Program was authorized in the 2025 Legislative Session. Extensive data 
reporting is required in order to participate. Payments from the state to the Lexington-Fayette Urban County 
Government are estimated to begin in August 2026. The contract is on a contingency basis and the company will 
receive 10% of ASPP revenues. The contract is for a period of three program years. Funds will be budgeted in 
future fiscal years. This Agreement may be terminated immediately by either party following a material breach of 
this Agreement and a failure to cure such breach within a reasonable period after written notice. Should a change 
in law prohibit the services covered under this Agreement, or LFUCG shall become otherwise ineligible to receive 
ASPP payments, this Agreement shall automatically terminate unless otherwise agreed upon by the parties. 

What is the cost in this budget year and future budget years? 

The cost for this FY is: n/ a 

The cost for future FY is: $1BD 

Are the funds budgeted? 

There is no budgetary impact until payments are received by LFUCG. 
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